
 

 

 

 

 

Media advisory 

Monday, 28 May 2018 

The South African Reserve Bank (SARB) announces that Mr Jabulani Sikhakhane has resigned as 
Head of Communications of the SARB. His last working day is 31 May 2018. He joined the SARB 
on 17 June 2016 and contributed in setting the strategic direction for the SARB’s Communication 
Division. 
 
The Chief of Staff, Bulelwa Boqwana, will be acting in this position until the vacancy has been 
filled. 
 
The SARB appreciates Jabulani’s contribution to the organisation during his tenure and wishes him 
the very best in his new endeavours.  
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